
Friday, November 8th 10th-12th Grade Fall Formal (7-9pm)

Saturday, November 9th Cyrano the School Play (3 & 7pm)

Tuesday, November 12th Virtual Parent Empowerment Night (7pm)

Wednesday, November 13th 10th Grade Donation Prep

Monday, November 18th Midterm Late Work Due

Wednesday, November 20th 7th Grade Care Center Visits (12:30-2:30pm)

Wednesday, November 20th 11th Grade Legislative Interim

November 27th-29th NO SCHOOL- Thanksgiving Break

7th Grade Care Center Visit
Permission slips for the 7th grade care center visits have been handed out to students in Mr. Passmore, Ms.
Cox, Ms. Jones, and Ms. Stewart's 4th period classes. These students will go on the first care center visits
on Wednesday, November 20th.
Students in Mr. McCamy, Mr. Salisbury, Ms. Sowell, and Mr. Swanson's classes will go on the second care
center visit on Wednesday, December 18th. Permission slips for this group will be handed out on Monday,
December 2nd.
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Basketball Tryouts
High School Basketball tryouts (9th - 12th grades) are Monday, November 11th - Boy’s tryouts will start at
3:00 p.m. Girls Tryouts are at 4:30 p.m.

-Reminders-

Cyrano
Come support the APA theater department by joining us for the fall play. The play will be held at D2 on
Wednesday, November 6th at 7pm, Thursday, November 7th at 7pm, Friday, November 8th, at 5pm,
Saturday, November 9th at 3pm & 7pm. Tickets are available at the door and in the front office.

Enrollment Opportunities
If you have a child who does not go to APA, but would like them enrolled for the 25/26 school year,
applications are now available. If you have friends or family that would like to attend APA next year, and
would be completely new to APA, enrollment opens 11/29 for them.

Virtual Parent Empowerment: Mental Health &Wellness
Among the many lessons learned during the last few years has been just how important it is to pay attention
to our mental health and wellness as well as our physical health. In reality, our physical and mental health
are intertwined. Many symptoms of mental illness emerge in the teenage-young adult years. Join us in our
Virtual Parent Empowerment on Tuesday, November 12th at 7 pm as we explore what is mental health, how
to identify symptoms of mental illness and how to get help, and the protective factors to help avoid serious
issues. Your school may provide an incentive for participation. This topic is appropriate for students and
parents so invite your students to participate with you. See you on zoom!
https://uetn-org.zoom.us/j/83669338709

10th-12th Grade Fall Formal
10-12th graders are WANTED for the Barnyard Bash! The Barnyard Bash dance will take place on Friday,
November 8th from 7-9pm in the multipurpose room. Wear your best cowboy hats and boots and be ready
to have a great time! There will be food, games, and music to enjoy throughout the night. Make sure to buy
your tickets at the front office ASAP! Dress code posters will be hung up around the school. Tickets are $10
for single tickets, $18 for couple tickets, and $25 for seniors bringing an outside guest. See you there!
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